
INTERNET SAFETY 101
What you need to know about 
protecting your child online

Presented by the 
San Luis Obispo County

 Sheriff’s Office

 Learn about existing dangers 
for your child and how to 
inform and better protect 

them.

Crime Prevention Specialist, 
Brandy Swain, from the

 SLO County Sheriff’s Office 
will be presenting information on 

cyber-bullying, internet safety 
(social networking sites, online 
gaming, and more), as well as 
texting & cell phone safety.

Thursday, November 2, 2017 
6pm-7pm
Georgie O’Connor Board Room


